
 

 

Teaching & Learning 
      
 
 
 
 
 

Spellings 
Following a recent 
teacher’s workshop 
with Brendan Culligan,  
Author of ‘Improving 
children’s Spellings’ 
we are currently 
working on a revised 
spelling plan for our 
school. 
We look forward to  
officially introducing 
the pupils to the  
revised plan after the 
mid-term break and 
to keeping you  
informed of the  
changes involved and 
our progress on  
implementation. 

Trick or treat for 
Temple street 
All children may dress 
up in their Hallow’een 
costumes on Friday 
25th October .  We 
ask that each child 
please bring €2 on the 
day towards our  
annual fundraiser for 
Temple St. 
hospital. 
 
 

 

Primary Language Curriculum - Gaeilge 
We appreciate your support in promoting 

Gaeilge throughout the school  
Comhrá Gaeilge don mhí seo - Our conversational 

Irish this month  

An bhfuil cead agam dul amach sa chlós? Tá/
Níl cead agat dul amach sa chlós. 

Cá bhfuil mo mhála scoile? Tá do mhála 
scoile faoin mbord. 

An bhfuil cead agam mo bhricfeasta a ithe? 
Cinnte, tá cead agat do bhricfeasta a ithe. 

We are pleased to be in a position to 
offer support through the ‘Rainbows 
Ireland’ programme in our school 
again this year. 
Rainbows is a free, voluntary service 
for children experiencing grief and 
loss resulting from bereavement/
parental separation/parental  
relationship breakdown/divorce and 
takes place during school time. 
Attending the programme  provides 
children with an opportunity to meet 
with other children of a similar age 
and loss experience. 
For more information or to enquire 
about your child taking part in the 
programme please e-mail : 
rainbowsfiachras@gmail.com 
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Please note the following School Closures 
 

School closes for the mid-term break on October 25th  2019@ 2.30pm 
 

School re-opens on November 4th 2019 @ 8.50am    

 
 

  Yard Safety Notice 
 
If your child is dropped off to 
school by a crèche service, 
please ensure you remind them 
your child is not to be left  
unattended in the yard in the 
mornings.  
 
Children are to be supervised 
at all times until they are  
collected from their line by 
their teacher at 8.50am 
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  Cycle Safety 
 
We are delighted that children are  
choosing to cycle as a means of 
travelling to school.  
However, we ask that parents 
please remind their  
children that it is vital he/she 
wears a helmet at all times when 
cycling his/her bike. 
 

 



 

 

Reminder to Junior Infant parents to please return any  
outstanding 4-in-1 & MMR Vaccine forms . 
Vaccination Dates: Monday 18th November 2019 & Tuesday 19th 
November 2019 
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Parents Council  
 
The annual Parents Council 
AGM took place on Wednes-
day 16th October 2019 
 
We welcome new members to 
the PC Ruairi Creaner,  John 
Fitzgibbon & Rory McGlade. 
 
Wishing you all every success 
in your respective roles. 
  

Thank you to all who kindly 
sponsored the pupils on their 
walk which took place on 
Thursday 10th October. As 
money is still coming in, the 
total figure of money collected 
will be published in our next 
newsletter. We are delighted 
to be able to  put some of the 
funds raised towards the cost 
of creating our new library 
room which will be completed 
very 
shortly.
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S.P.H.Eð Social, Personal 

& Health Education  

 

Your child is currently 

learning about & working 

on the theme ôMyselfð Self  

Identityõ  

 School Calendar for 2019/20 
Our school calendar and is available on www.stfiachrasjns.com  

The Board of  
Management of 
St.Fiachra’s JS met on 
Monday 21st October at 
7pm in the school for the 
final meeting of the present 
board.  

STAFF NEWS.  

 

We wish to Congratulate Ms  

Cranley & her husband on the 

birth of her  their twin babies, Eve 

& Cole . 
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         Sponsored Walk  
Thank you to all who kindly  
sponsored the pupils on their 
walk which took place on  
Thursday 10th October. As 
money is still coming in, the  
total figure of money collected 
will be published in our next  
newsletter. We are delighted 
to be able to  put some of the 
funds raised towards the cost 
of creating our new library 
room which will be completed 
very 
shortly. 
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